Joan Chavez 68 Lagoon Avenue Vineyard Haven, MA 02568 508-693-7828

Katherine Logue Treasurer/Collector Town of West Tisbury 1059 State Road West Tisbury, MA 02575

Dear Kathy,

I am writing to inform you that I have decided to resign from my position as Assistant Treasurer/Collector at the Town of West Tisbury, effective June 30, 2024.

I have greatly appreciated the opportunities for growth and learning that I have had during my tenure at the Town of West Tisbury. I am proud of the accomplishments and of the contributions I've made to the town, and I am confident in the department's ability to continue to thrive.

Over the next three months, I am committed to assisting with a smooth transition, including the handover of ongoing projects, knowledge transfer, and ensuring that my colleagues have all the necessary information to maintain continuity.

Thank you for your support throughout the years and for the opportunity to be part of the Town of West Tisbury's financial team.

Sincerely,

Íoan Chavez